Hank Wyllie

37 Waker St

Rippleside

Vic  3215
12/09/05
Dear Sir,

RE: Australasian Railway Association (ARA) Application for exemption under S 55 of the Disability Discrimination Act from parts of the Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport 2002 and amendments.
In regards to “The five-year review by the Accessible Public Transport National Advisory Committee, which will start after 2007, is too late …” why cannot they begin now? The Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport Guidelines 2004 (No. 3) are already in place.
The clause “Where appropriate, alternative practical solutions to meet the intentions of the Standards were devised and documented” is a nonsense as most of the proposed ‘Revisions’ will effectively deny the greater majority of people with disabilities, elderly persons and others with mobility problems access to these services.

To allow these exemptions will put equal and accessible public transport for people with disabilities back some 20 years. The ARA has had ample time to ensure processes are in place to meet its obligation under the Disability Discrimination Act et al.

Hank Wyllie

